Treasurers report 2023/24
Firstly I would like to thank Maggie for helping me in my first year as Treasurer, a role I have enjoyed and am still coming to terms with.  Maggie has been a great help and I have large boots to fill after her number of years service.
The accounts are yet to be audited at the time of writing this report.  Should the auditor find  any discrepancy in the statement we will inform you at the AGM.
We have made a small surplus this year and all deposit refunds have been made, any queries that are made will be checked and will be entered into the next set of accounts.
We had a number of conceded games this season and one team withdrawal halfway through, this has meant there is no refund for this club but an invoice will be raised to cover the additional charges.  
The committee has decided to absorb half of the increase in the England Netball fees this year, new fees are:
Over 18                 £42.45   (£39.90 EN, £1.00 LSER, £1.55 EM)
Under 18              £20.10   (£18.40 EN, £1.30 EM)
Under 14              £11.25   (£10.20 EN, £0.90 EM)
Under 11              £7.15     (£7.15 EN) “

Also a big thank you to my fellow committee members for their continuing support while I am still learning the role.


